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ZERO TRAFFIC DEATHS BY 2030

48TH & 47TH STREETS
TRAFFIC SAFETY & 
COMPLETE STREETS PROJECT

FALL 2023

 Between 2018 and 2022,  298 
crashes were reported on 

48th & 47th; 56 people were 
seriously injured and 1 person 
was killed. 46 of those crashes 
involved people walking and 

18 involved people biking.

HOW CAN I LEARN MORE?

Crash on 48th Street, August 2023

WHY NOW? 

The repaving of 48th St is an opportunity to change the 
layout of the streets and improve traffic safety for all users.  
Before any changes are made, City staff needs your input. 

WHERE ON 48TH & 47TH STREETS ARE WE TALKING ABOUT?

48th St between Market St and Kingsessing Ave & 
47th St between Paschall Ave and Chestnut St

 TELL US WHAT YOU THINK AT 
UPCOMING OPEN HOUSE MEETINGS

Monday 9/18, 6 - 7:30 PM
48th & Woodland Playground

1414 S. 47th Street (at Paschall)

Join CM Gauthier’s Office, Streets Department, 
and OTIS staff to discuss traffic safety issues 
and options for 48th & 47th Streets in detail.

-OR-

Come to either of the open house meetings! We will share traffic calming ideas and gather 
feedback. If you have questions, please reach out to otis@phila.gov or call (215)436-9886. 

WHAT ARE THE GOALS OF THE PROJECT?

•	 Find out which traffic safety issues are important to the 
community and where issues occur along 47th & 48th Streets

•	 Improve safety for vulnerable users on both streets 
•	 Add traffic calming elements to encourage safe driving
•	 Improve and connect the High Quality Bicycle Network through 

West Philadelphia with a new north-south corridor
•	 Maintain driver access to residences and businesses 

NEW LOCATION & TIME
SAME DATE

Wednesday 9/27, 6:30 - 8PM
St. Francis de Sales School Auditorium 

917 S 47th Street (at Windsor)




